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Appointments to the Chapel Hill Downtown Partnership.

Staff: Department:

Sabrina Oliver, Director/Town Clerk Communications and Public Affairs

Beth Vazquez, Ombuds Ombuds Office

Recommendation(s):

That the Council make appointments to the Chapel Hill Downtown Partnership for one (1) Downtown
Property Owner, effective July 1, 2018.

Council Goals:
☒ Create a Place for Everyone ☒ Develop Good Places,  New

Spaces

☒ Support  Community

Prosperity

☒ Nurture Our Community

☒ Facilitate Getting Around ☒ Grow Town  and Gown

Collaboration

Attachments:

· Advisory Board Recommendations

· Ballot

· Applications

Note: Applications submitted prior to February 20, 2018 were completed before changes were made to
the application and may appear incomplete.
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File #: [18-0544], Version: 1

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Scott Maitland, Chapel Hill Downtown Partnership Board Chairperson

SUBJECT: Recommendation for the Chapel Hill Downtown Partnership Board vacancy(s)

DATE: Thursday, May 10, 2018

RECOMMENDATION:  The Chapel Hill Downtown Partnership met on Thursday, May 10, 2018, and by a
unanimous vote have made the following recommendation to the Town Council for consideration:

· Mimi Hock, Appointment, Town Appointed Seat/Downtown Property Owner

BACKGROUND: The Board of Directors for the Downtown Partnership are excited for Mimi Hock to be
appointed to the Board as a property owner representative in the downtown business district. Mimi brings
a truly unique perspective to the organization that is rare to replicate; she is a downtown property and
business owner, as well as a downtown resident. Mimi brings to the board the knowledge of what it truly
means to live/work/play/learn in the downtown. The Board believes Mimi’s extensive experience in
property development, business ownership, and understanding the needs of our downtown business
environment - will serve the agency and board well.

Note: Communications and Public Affairs notes that the Chapel Hill Downtown Partnership reviewed the

following applications for the Downtown Property Owner seat: Mimi Hock. No additional applications were

received between May 10, 2018 and June 4, 2018.
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